
From: Michelle  
Sent: Wednesday, 13 May 2015 8:02 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Consultation-Registered medical practitioners who provide cosmetic medical and surgical 
procedures 
 
To whom it may concern 
  
My name is Michelle and I have been having cosmetic injections from Trish Matheson for a 
number of years under the supervision of a Doctor by real time video. I have been extremely 
happy with the care given to me to make sure I knew all the benefits and risks in having this 
done. I was given material about the different treatments and alternatives and was 
surprised at all the questions asked to me about not only my understanding of the 
treatments but also any health concerns, medications and allergies I have. 
The cost was well explained to me in advance and I read and happily signed a consent form 
which when I asked questions was explained to me.  
As I live outside of Melbourne it is convenient for me to see Trish at my local beauty 
salon where l feel happy, relaxed and safe. Trish is a very caring and thorough nurse who 
always discusses all treatments before starting. Between Trish and the doctor in real time 
video I know I am in experienced hands and my local beauty salon is clean and comfortable. 
  
From Michelle 
 




